
  

 

 

THE COLORADO SYMPHONY 
 
 

Announces auditions for: 
 

Section Violin (rotating) 
(One Year Contract) 

 

Audition is scheduled for Thursday, September 2nd, 2021 

Résumé must be received by August 13th, 2021  
------------------------------------------- 

Position to start September 6th, 2021  
(Or at the earliest convenience for the winning candidate) 

 
This will also serve as a sub-list audition. 

 
Highly qualified applicants email a one-page résumé to: 

Auditions@coloradosymphony.org 
 

Attach your résumé as a PDF labeled with your First and Last Names. 
 

NO PHONE CALLS 
 

*The Colorado Symphony is an Equal Opportunity Employer* 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


